
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and start to 2010.  This year will be very exciting as we finish 

our fundraising and leave for Colombia!  We appreciate the prayers and support of the hundreds of 

people who have blessed us as we’ve traveled throughout 2009 sharing the need for the gospel in 

Colombia.  One of our favorite parts of itineration has been BGMC (Boys and Girls Missionary 

Challenge) Sundays, watching as children raid the church for their change and carry the coins they 

have been saving to help buy ministry supplies for missionaries.  In 2009, children across the nation 

raised over $6 million for missions! 

We are hoping to board a plane for Colombia in April, but we still need to raise $5000 in new support 

before we are allowed to leave.  If you have not yet joined us as a monthly support partner, we ask that 

you would do it now.  Whether it is a $10/month, $100/month, somewhere in-between or far above and 

beyond – every little bit helps.  Will you, in faith, partner with our ministry to Colombia?  Your help is 

needed to reach the youth and children of this hurting nation. 

We are praying for you.  Please use the contact information below to send us your needs.  Every 

morning we lift you up in our prayers.  To our prayer partners, thank you for remembering us.  As you 

pray, please lift up the following requests: 

 Continue to ask the Lord to open doors for our support raising so that our next newsletter may 

come to you from the field!   

 Lift up the people of Colombia.  Ask for peace and guidance, especially during the Colombian 

presidential elections this year. 

 

CCoorreeyy  aanndd  TToonnaa  KKaauuttzz  

Winter 2010 

Contact  
 
Corey and Tona Kautz 
 
Phone:   
 Georgia   770.901.9077 
 Michigan 810.496.1481 
 
Email:     
corey@kautzfamily.org                      
tona@kautzfamily.org 
 
AGWM Account 
#2938132 
 
Visit us on the web 
www.KautzFamily.org 
 
You can also find us on 

Facebook! 

Reaching Colombia Through The Next Generation 
 

“The economic impact of the 

civil conflict [in Colombia] is 

significant: if Colombia had 

been in peace for the last 20 

years, the per capita income 

of the average Colombian 

would be 50% higher today, 

and it is estimated that 2.5 

million children would live 

above the poverty line.” 

-The World Bank 
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